
 
Strike Vote Townhall 

 
Friday, February 4th at 1:00pm 

or 

Monday February 7th at 5:30pm 

 

As of January 2022, after over a semester of stalled bargaining, Queen’s administration 

walked away from the negotiation table, refusing to improve graduate student working 

conditions. In response to this unjust measure, we are forced to consider the possibility 

of a worker’s strike, in order to achieve an improved and fair contract for the upcoming 

years.  

 

With a strike vote approaching us, it is critical for us to have a considered discussion of 

what our choices are, and come to a democratic consensus on our plan of action going 

forward. Please join your colleagues and make your opinions known at the upcoming 

Strike Vote Townhalls. 

 

If you have any questions that you would like answered at this session, please use the 

registration form to make them known.  

 

 

Registration is not mandatory. 

Sessions are only open to Queen’s graduate students. 

 

Zoom Link 

 

 

https://forms.gle/gSYqRzwJuMvmK3cf9
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/82439083859?pwd=WDg4dXh4YXVqa09wMW1RTkVGLzJNUT09#success

